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Media Release 

April 25, 2024  

 
Kern County Issues Statement on Supervisor Zack Scrivner 

 
“The Kern County Sheriff’s Office held a press conference today about Second District Supervisor Zack 
Scrivner. Because this is an ongoing Sheriff’s Office investigation it is inappropriate for County officials or 
staff to comment. All questions for comments or requests for information should be directed to the Sheriff’s 
Office.  

As always, our employees will continue to provide the vital quality of life services our residents expect and 
deserve.” – Chairman David Couch, District 4  

 

 
 


